
 
 
Second Semester 

Chess Club 
 

January 13 – May 18, 2016 
(15 sessions) 

 
We are pleased to announce that Ken Larsen will continue as coach of our chess 
players for the 2015-2016 school year.  Ken is a veteran coach in Tucson.   
 
Students of any ability in grades 1 – 8 are eligible and encouraged to participate.  
A limited number of spaces will be available.  Students will be given instruction 
and playing time on Wednesday afternoons beginning January 13, 2016.  
Students will meet in the Smith Parish Center promptly at 3:10 pm and will be 
dismissed at 4:10 pm.  There will be no food or drink allowed in the Smith Parish 
Center.  Please be prompt in picking up your child.   Children not picked up by 
4:10 will be walked to day care.  Ken will evaluate students to determine if they 
will participate in beginning or advanced class.  Students who wish can compete 
with other schools in tournaments held on Saturdays throughout the year.  Cost 
per semester is $60.00 per student, which covers coaching costs and equipment 
purchases. 
 
Please indicate your interest and return to the school office in your Eagle Express 
packet by January 8, 2016.  Space will be given out on a first come basis.  Your 
check must accompany the completed registration form to hold your registration.  
There will be no class February 3, February 24, March 30 and April 6.  
 
_______________________________________________________ 
 
 
_______ Yes, register my daughter/son  ______________________ 
 
  Grade/teacher’s name  ______________________ 
  
  My check for $60 payable to St. Michael’s School is attached. 
 
_______ Yes, please have day care pick up my child after chess and sign 

him/her into day care until a parent’s arrival.  I will be billed on my 
monthly statement for any day care. 


